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I feel that this will set a precedence for mass homeless camps. We've seen what it 

does to local businesses and neighborhoods throughout Oregon. When do the 

taxpaying citizens become relevant? I do NOT want to see this happen at all. I am 

already tempted to move out of state due to the extreme politics in this state. 

PLEASE do not pass this HB. Businesses are desperate and homeowners are fed up 

with this. 

 

Thank you 

Pete Cakebread 


